

OFFICE OF THE VICE-PRESIDENT, ACADEMIC AND PROVOST

8888 University Drive, Burnaby, BC Canada V5A 1S6 TEL: 778.782.3925

vpacad@sfu.ca

FAX: 778.782.5876

www.sfu.ca/vpacademic

MEMORANDUM

RE:

ATTENTION Senate DATE May 19, 2015

FROM Jon Driver, Vice-President, Academic and PAG

PAGES 1/1

Provost, and Chair, SCUP

External Reviews for 2015 – 2016 Academic Year (SCUP 15-20)

At its May 13, 2015 meeting, SCUP reviewed the list of external reviews and external review updates that are scheduled for the 2015-2016 academic year. The document is attached for the information of Senate.

Please note that after SCUP received this information it was decided to defer the review of the Department of Philosophy for one year. This was requested by the department because a number of personnel changes will occur in the 15/16 academic year.



OFFICE OF THE VICE-PRESIDENT, ACADEMIC AND PROVOST

8888 University Drive, Burnaby, BC Canada V5A 1S6

TEL: 778.782.4636

avpcio@sfu.ca

FAX: 778.782.5876

www.sfu.ca/vpacademic

MEMORANDUM

ATTENTION

Jon Driver, Chair, SCUP

FROM

Glynn Nicholls, Director, Academic

Planning and Quality Assurance

RE:

External Reviews for 2015 - 2016

DATE May 7, 2015

PAGES 1/1

Please be advised that the following external reviews are scheduled to be conducted during the 2015 – 2016 academic year:

- Department of Chemistry (deferred from 2014/15)
- · School of Criminology
- School for International Studies
- · Department of Linguistics
- · Department of Philosophy
- School of Public Policy

In addition, review updates are due in 2015 - 2016 from:

- · Department of Archaeology
- School of Communication
- School for the Contemporary Arts
- Department of English
- Department of Molecular Biology and Biochemistry
- Department of Physics